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We are writing to inform you of some exciting news!  A public meeting will be held to provide an 

opportunity to support the Armidale Regional Council and their consultants in the development 

and implementation of the Master Plan for the Armidale Creeklands. 

 

As well, a new, not-for-profit community association will be launched in Armidale! 

 

This association, Visions for Armidale Creeklands Incorporated, has a mission to provide input 

from the whole community:  

To create expanses of water along our city's creeklands, reflecting the sky and colours of 

our natural and managed landscapes, to improve the quality of life, economy and the 

beauty of our city, Armidale 

 

Event: Public meeting and launch of Visions for Armidale Creeklands Inc 

When: 4.00 to 5.30 pm on Saturday March 24, 2018 

Venue: Two Goats and a Baa cafe, 85 Marsh St, Armidale NSW 2350 

  

We will present a short history of what has led to the creation of our new group and outline 

some ideas that we hope will help generate interest and promote discussion in Armidale, the 

region and in groups such as yours.  We will provide an opportunity for community members to 

make short comments at the meeting.  Armidale Regional Council Staff, Councillors and the 

Consultants will also be invited. 

 

There will be an opportunity to join Visions for Armidale Creeklands as financial members 

($20/person p.a.).  

 

We especially invite members of your group to attend. 
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Please visit our new Facebook and website (addresses above) for more information. Perhaps 

you might consider liking and sharing to spread the word?  We would be most grateful.  

 

If you would like the meeting's Chairperson to be aware of your group’s support and/or 

attendance, we would be grateful if you would communicate this to the undersigned, via email 

(secretary@armidalecreeklands.org.au), by March 20, 2018. 

 

With warm regards, 

 

Graeme Fordham AM 

Secretary, Visions for Armidale Creeklands Inc  
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